
 

 
 
 
 

Date: 19 April 2018 

To: 

 
Adv. Erika Cilliers 
Senior Investigator  
 
And  
 
Mr Joe Seitsang 
Senior Investigator 
 
The Office of the Public Protector – Free State 
 

Cc:  

 
Adv. Busisiwe Mkhwebane 
The Public Protector  
 

From: 
 
Ms Leona Kleynhans (MPL) 
 

Subject: Feedback request on investigation into Blackhead Consulting contract 

 
Dear Adv. Cilliers,   

 
Following our letter to your office, dated 22 July 2017 (attached), we have not received any 
subsequent correspondence on the status of the investigation into the contract between the Free 
State Provincial Department of Human Settlements and Blackhead Consulting/Diamond Hill 
Trading 71 for the auditing and assessment of asbestos roofing in the province. 
 
We herewith request an update on the status of the investigation.  
 
Thank you,  
 

 
 
Leona Kleynhans  
Member of the Free State Provincial Legislature 
082 822 1101 
leona@da.fs.org.za 
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